
DELAWARE TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

 

MINUTES 

 
March 1, 2021 

 

The regular meeting of the Delaware Township Supervisors was called to order by Chairman 

Gary E. Truckenmiller at 6:30 P.M.  Others present were David R. Smith, Lance K. Gresh, 

Secretary/Treasurer Mark L. Burrows, and Solicitor P. Lin Davis. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to approve the February 1, 

2021 minutes as written. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to accept the treasurer’s 

report as presented. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to acquire mowing 

proposals for the April 5, 2021 meeting. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to authorize the COSTARS 

salt contract at 400 tons with a minimum purchase of 240 tons. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Gary E. Truckenmiller and passed to advertise for 

bituminous seal coat, FB and/or pave, and reclamation for a bid opening on April 29, 2021 at 

1:00 P.M. 

 

A motion by Gary E. Truckenmiller, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to approve 

Resolution 2021-03-01 regarding replacing damaged mailboxes. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by Gary E. Truckenmiller and passed to approve the 

JesVic 5K race for Saturday, June 5, 2021. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to pay the bills as 

presented. 

 

Chairman Gary E. Truckenmiller adjourned the meeting at 6:55 P.M. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 


